


 

 

 

particular feel that Warrington Council have approached this in a way that does not 
consider the thoughts of the local people. The consultation process itself has been poor 
and I feel that people in the area have had very little awareness of the plans and little 
has been done to listen to the needs of Warrington residents. 

Your sincerely 




